
Dear families,

Over the summer, Middlesex has been transitioning to a new student life management system to replace
Moodle. This new system, called REACH, will support enhanced safety for our students and streamline
many of our processes. As a result of the configuration of the new system, there are several changes to our
permissions:

1) Parent permission will be completed electronically. You will no longer call the dorm permissions
line for dorm related permissions or the Deans Office for other permissions.

2) For all boarding students, both host and parent permission will be required when leaving campus
for the weekend.

3) For day students who would like to spend the night in the dorm, both the boarding Head of House
and parent permission will be required, and students will need to submit a leave request.

4) Driving permissions have been put into two categories: driving with a student and driving with an
adult. You will select whether your child can drive with any student/adult or whether your child
needs permission.

Please submit a revised Deans Permission form on Magnus. Thank you for your partnership!

The Deans’ Office


